
Music information for Curriculum Plans Autumn 2nd Half 

 
Class A: 

In Music we are consolidating our work on rhythms and cyclic patterns and also looking further at music notations, 

including the use of conventional stave notation. We will also be learning our songs for the KS2 Christmas Production. 

 

Class B: 

In Music we are consolidating our work on rhythms and cyclic patterns and also looking further at music notations, 

including the use of conventional stave notation. We will also be learning our songs for the KS2 Christmas Production. 

 

Class C: 

In Music we are continuing to use Holst’s ‘Planet Suite’ to help with our own composition about Space. We are editing and 

improving our compositions begun last half term, experimenting in more depth which instruments and techniques could be 

used to the greatest effect. We will also begin finding out about two composers, Chopin and Liszt and learning our songs 

for the KS2 Christmas Production. 

 

Class D: 

In Music we are continuing to learn how to write simple rhythms and notes Middle C to G in the treble clef, using the 

keyboards to help put these notes in context and start to read the music we are writing. We will also be finding out about 

two composers, Chopin and Liszt and listen to lots of their music to discover the kinds of instruments they used and styles 

they wrote in.  Also, we will be learning songs for the KS2 Christmas Production. 

 

Class E: 

In Music we are continuing to use Saint Saen’s ‘The carnival of the animals’ to help with our compositions about our 

chosen animals. We are editing and improving our compositions begun last half term, experimenting in more depth which 

instruments and techniques could be used to the greatest effect. We will also be learning our songs for the KS2 Christmas 

Production. 

 

Class F: 

In Music we are continuing to use extracts from the film ‘Beauty and the Beast’, composing short extracts of music to fit a 

scene from the film. Alongside this, we will experiment with pitch and dynamics, thinking about how these two musical 

aspects can be used effectively in a variety of ways. We will also be learning our songs for the KS1 Christmas Production. 

 

Class G: 

In Music we are learning about pitch (high and low notes) and how they can be used to create melodies using both our 

voices and a variety of tuned instruments. We will experiment with different ways of signalling pitch change and also work 

on controlling our voices when singing a melody. We will also be learning our songs for the KS1 Christmas Production. 

 

Class H: 

In Music we are learning about pitch (high and low notes) and how they can be used to create melodies using both our 

voices and a variety of tuned instruments. We will experiment with different ways of signalling pitch change and also work 

on controlling our voices when singing a melody. We will also be learning our songs for the KS1 Christmas Production. 

 

Class J: 

In Music we will be singing lots of well-known songs whilst also learning our songs for the KS1 Christmas Production. We 

will continue to use the percussion instruments introduced before half term, learning what they are called and how to play 

a simple rhythm on them in a controlled way. We were introduced to a few puppets before half term who will help us clap, 

play, say and create different rhythms.  

 


